SPECIAL USE HEARING SEPTEMBER 13, 1993

The pubklic hearing on special use permit #93-8 was called to order
at 7:48 p.m. by ¥Eee Chairman Richard Wright.

Present for the commission in addition to Wright were Joanne Strahm,
Peggy Mahaney, Gene Palmreuter, Terry Carleton, and Alan Hunter.

Don Zehnder and Manager James Totten were absent.
There were 4 people in the audience.

Discussion: Spicer Engineering provided information on preliminary
plat for subdivision.

Motion by Strahm, supported by Carleton to appoint Hunter, Palmreuter,
and Carleton to a subdivision Advisory Committee. Motion carried
6-0.

Motion by Hunter, supported by Strahm to have the Subdivision
Advisory Committee review special use permit #93-8 and report back
to the planning commission at the September 27 regular meeting.
Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Hunter to adjourn at 8:14 p.m.
Motion carried 6-0.

Peggy Mahaney, secretary
Planning Commisssion



